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4th September 2023
RAAC

Dear Parents and Carers,

You may have seen recent media coverage regarding Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)
and its use in educational settings.

We wanted to inform you that, following independent surveys carried out earlier in 2023, our buildings
are not affected and therefore they will continue to function as normal.

| hope that this offers reassurance.
Yours sincerely,

Mr G Langston-Jones
Headteacher
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